
h - - . 
u 
/ State of Florida 

#UftzU 

a 
ORIGINAL 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: July 26, 1999 
TO: 
FROM DIVISION OF WATER AND WASTEWATER (QUIJANO) ,@* 
RE: 

DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DOCKET NO. 981258-WS - INVESTIGATION OF WATER AND WASTEWATER 
RATES OF LAKE HAVEN UTILITY ASSOCIATION, LTD. DISIA LAKE WALES 
UTILITY CO, LTD. IN POLK COUNTY FOR POSSIBLE OVEREARNINGS 

Please place the attached letter dated July 21, 1999, in the above-referenced 
docket file. 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Quijano, Merchant) 
Division of Legal Services (Cibula) 

aPCUMENT NUMBER-DATE 

FPSC-RECORDS/RFPORTtN~ 



LAKE WMES UTILIfiY CO. 
p.0 Box 9076 Lakeshore, Florida 33854 (941) 696-1128 Fax (941) 696-3502 e-mail: Iwuco@gtc.net 

July 21, 1999 

Elda M. Quijano 
Professional Accountant 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 323'99-0850 

Re: Docket No. 981:258-WS Investigation of Water and Wastewater 
Rates for Lake Haven Utility Association, Ltd. d/b/a Lake Wales Utility 
Co., Ltd. in Polk County for possible overearnings. 

Dear Mrs. Quijano: 

In response to your E-Mail of July 21, 1999 the following is submitted: 

1. Lake Wales tJtility Co., Ltd is in agreement with and is presently 
Making the proposed and pro forma adjustments to our books as 
Outlined in PSC Letter dated June 24, 1999. 

2. Should any further question arise please contact me at (941) 696-1 128. 
Thanks for your patience and understanding. 

Manager 

Cc: File 


